(NieTA

National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Notice
Extension of deadline for comments

All stakeholders, interested parties and the general public are advised that the
new deadline for submitting written comments on the Public Inquiry on whether
NICTA should recommend to the Minister for Communication and Information
Technology for certain wholesale services relating to access in PNG to
international connectivity should be declared by the Minister is 4pm, Friday,
October 19, 2012.

The three particular services for which the written comments are being sought
are:

e access to capacity on international communications cables;
e access to international gateway facilities; and
e access to capacity on international coﬁa@unication satellite links.

All submissions must be emailed

Charles
Chief Executive Officer




